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From: John Belles <generaltelecabling(@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2010 11:14 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Position Limits

Dear CFTC,

As you witnessed at the meeting on 3/25, the representative of the large commercials makes an
admission to naked shorting the markets to an absurd level. I implore you to take action and impose
reasonable limits in the metals.

Allow your decision to be made for those you represent, not the greedy self serving power mongers.

Sincerely,

John Belles



